
 
 

 
 

 
                                                                                                               Date: 16 September 2024 
To,                                                                                                                  
 
 
The Manager, 
BSE Limited, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 
(BSE Scrip Code: 543270) 

The Manager, 
NSE Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai- 400051. 
(NSE Symbol: MTARTECH) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Revised Intimation of Schedule of Analyst / Institutional Investor meetings 
under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations 2015. 
 
Ref: Regulation 30(6) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 and Intimation dated 14 
September 2024. 
 
Pursuant to the Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations 2015, we would like to inform that the meeting with the single investor on Friday, 
20th September 2024 at 04:00 p.m. has been re-scheduled to Monday, 23rd September 2024 at 
04:00 p.m. 
 
Request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For MTAR Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
 
Naina Singh 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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